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From: Brigid Madden
To: Public Comment
Subject: Public Comment - Agenda Item #8 - Council Meeting October 25 2022
Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 6:13:49 PM

A person's right to control their own body, their own life, and their own health is supremely
important. No government official or entity should be involved in any decision related to a
person's health, body, reproduction, or contraceptive choices.  

I urge members of the City Council of the City of Los Altos to support the Resolution in Favor
of Prop 1.  

Thank you,
Brigid Madden
Resident
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